let BRITISH INTERNATIONAL PRINT BIENNALE

let BRITIAN DE LE CONTROL DE L

Art Gallery & Museum, Cartwright Hall. Lister Park, Bradford 9. Yorkshire.

January 1969.

Dear Exhibitor.

We now have pleasure in enclosing a copy of the catalogue for the above exhibition. We regret we have not been able to send one earlier as although we printed 1000 catalogues originally, we had to put in an order for the catalogue to be reprinted in the middle of December.

The exhibition has been a tremendous success it has been seen by thousands of people already and in order to enable as many people as possible to visit it, we have decided to extend its showing until the 2nd February 1969. We trust that you will have no objection to your print being exhibited for this extended period, and unless we hear from you to the contrary we shall keep it in the exhibition.

Yours sincerely,

n Pegda.
Directora Norman Pegden,